
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
Bookings’ Report.  

for meeting on 11th March 2022.


Regulars.

Our regular hirers are all settled into their normal weekly or monthly patterns.

Porchfield.

Porchfield hall is closing during March and April for building work to underpin their hall.

Three of their regular groups have booked with us temporarily. The mother & toddler 
group will be weekly on Monday mornings, the saxophone group fortnightly on Thursday 
afternoons and the jazz group weekly on Friday lunchtimes.

Wedding Hirers. 2022


Our definite booking for July 9th has had to postpone, they wish to keep the hall booking 
but the new date has not yet been decided. The provisional booking for 30th July is 
looking less and less likely to proceed. We have secured a late booking for 6th August, a 
reception and blessing. So three confirmed receptions in July, one in August and one in 
September, one postponed to the future and one faint possibility for July.


Wedding Hirers. 2023

Total is now two, as we have a new booking for August and one for July.

Other Hirers.

There have been 2 parties in January and February and one to come in April.

Serenity Sounds is returning on an occasional basis and are holding an all day drum 
birthing event in March, Island Wild Foods are hosting a foraging workshop in May 
(postponed from 2020 due to covid). There is also a wake due in June. There has been an 
enquiry for a children’s party that required wifi to facilitate a sound system.




Church.

WWMC is holding a Deanery Chapter meeting & lunch at the Hall on Tuesday 29th 
March. They have asked if we would provide a healthy lunch for around 10-20 people 
(exact numbers yet to be confirmed).

Outreach.


Tuesday Teas continue to build its reputation. February and March both saw 16 guests. It is 
planned for our PCSO Catherine Quinn to attend the April event to introduce herself and 
discuss any issues with residents. This may well become a regular feature.

We have also been offered by WightFibre a drop in session for resident’s internet issues, 
this will be planned towards the end of the year when WightFibre have started on their 
internet cabling in Shalfleet.


See attached Sunday spreadsheet & Regulars spreadsheet.


Michael	 4th March 2022


